

## *Text: 2 Timothy 3:17.*

The Bible was written by God Himself. But how? Did He become a human being and write? No! God is a Spirit without physical hands therefore it is not possible for Him to write a physical book like the Bible. This is what He did: He put His Words in the minds of human beings who did the writing.

This what makes the Bible very special, the Words in the Bible is the mind of God from the beginning to the end. No other book contains the mind of God.

God is a Spirit, so whatever He put in the minds of people to write is Spirit and can give lives.

2 Peter 1:20-21

John 6:63

The whole Bible was written over a period of about 1600 years by 40 people. These writers lived billions of kilometers apart, some died many, many years before another writer was born, yet they all wrote one continuous message! Why was this possible? This is because, God put His Words in the minds of these people who wrote, and these writings lived long after they had died.

These writings were put together by the early church elders with the help of the Holy Spirit and compiled to make what is known as the Bible.



- 1. Who wrote the Bible?\_\_\_
- 2. How many people wrote the Bible?\_\_\_\_\_
- How many years did it take to write the Bible?
- 4. Why was it possible for different people to write one book without conflicting ideas?
- 5. Who compiled the Bible?\_\_



- 1. I shall pass all my exams with good grades.
- 2. I am courageous.
- 3. I am smart and intelligent.
- 4. I am gifted
- 5. I am blessed.
- 6. I am strong.
- 7. I am fruitful.
- 8. I can do all things through Christ that gives me strength
- 9. I am beautiful
- 10. My family is peaceful
- 11. My country is great.
- 12. My school is great.
- 13. I am healthy.
- 14. I am anointed

God wrote the Bible, by putting His Words in the minds of people who then wrote the Bible. Who are these people? We shall meet them in our next lesson.